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Regulatory Alert - Chile 
Publication of Resolución 1985 

On October 6th, The Chilean Regulator, Subsecretaría de Telecomunicaciones (SUBTEL), issued a new 

regulatory standard for short range devices, Resolución 1985.  

This replaces the previous regulatory guideline Resolución 755, although there is no change in content from 

the most updated version of Resolución 755.  

SUBTEL have confirmed that the publication of the new guideline is solely to resolve confusion caused by the 

multiple updates to Resolución 755.  

There is no impact to already Approved devices. 

A copy of Resolución 1985 can be found in the annex of this Alert, but is not yet available online.  

For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Alice Nichols 

Product Compliance Specialists   Email: alice@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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